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Please retain Oregon's vote by mail laws.  

Voting by mail allows more time to study what is being voted on. This should result in 

better outcomes. 

Voting by mail is so much better than the old way: I remember waiting in lines at poll 

stations, having to figure out which precint I was living in; finding out where voting 

was taking place for that particlar election; rushing to get to the poll on time, and 

working people having to make sacrifices in order to vote, or else forego voting 

because it was so difficult to work around going to a poll to vote.  

Vote by mail is so much better. 

Keep Oregon voting by mail. 

Melissa Hartley 

Corvallis 


